
 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

Christmas Celebrations 

   

    

 

Friday 15th December 2023 

Great Oaks Weekly 

Thanks to everyone who 

attended or supported the 

Christmas Fayre last Friday. 

A big thank you to Dawn and 

her team of parents and staff 

who helped to organise the 

fayre or ran stalls. 

An amazing £1,750 was 

raised 

  

 

Christmas Fayre - Thank you 

Much fun has been had by all this 

week as we celebrated Christmas and 

the end of a successful term. On South 

site all the pupils and students got 

together for Christmas dinner on 

Wednesday (west site are preparing 

for theirs today).  

The  whole school and college came 

together at the Testlands Sports Hall 

for a very special end of term 

Assembly on Thursday. The event 

included  a special guest in the form of 

Denis the Donkey (who helped dish 

out the certificates for our pupils of 

the term), a masked singer challenge 

and a singalong led by our talent 

music team. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

Student Leaders 

Meet some of our newly appointed student 

leaders below: 

 

Their areas of responsibilty are 

Elise - Break/lunch games gamers and activities 

Caitlin - Creative Arts 

Oscar - Lunch Hall 

Hayden – Recycling 

Fletcher - Pathways 1 and 2 

  

 

 

Every half-term our RE Lead Lucie Burnage 

organises RE days for the school where different 

year groups and Pathways will study different 

religions and cultures. 

Pictured below are pupils from Pathway 2 

participating in Hanukkah celebrations on 

Monday. 

   

RE Day  

Happy Christmas from 

Great Oaks 

See you on 2nd January 

 


